
  
   

 

8 November 2019 

 

Dear Businesses, Parents and Supporters of the School 

Every year, the Wordsworth magazine is published, presenting the accomplishments of 
individual students and the school as a whole. It is always a tremendous display of the 
talents of boys from Year 7 through to Year 13, both in terms of the content and the 
production of the magazine itself. 

The Wordsworth magazine relies on advertising to finance the production and we are now 
offering businesses the opportunity to advertise in this year’s magazine. The magazine 
always has a high circulation as it is distributed to all students, bought by interested locals 
and is found in waiting rooms throughout the city. This is a great way to advertise 
businesses of all sorts, but is particularly powerful for local businesses or those that are 
hoping to target students. 

We would also like to ask for people interested in supporting the magazine design and 
production. The magazine is student-led and any supporters would be involved in the 
valuable process of developing skills in the students as well as the design of the magazine 
itself. 

Prices for adverts begin at £50. If you are interested in advertising or supporting the 
magazine in any other way, please email 14jce@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Yours faithfully 

 

The Wordsworth Committee 

 


